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DIARY DATES 

AUGUST 

11th  Principals Tour  9.30-10.30am 

12th  Quiz Night 

14th Science Week 

18th  Assembly  9.15am 

21st  Book Week  

 

SEPTEMBER 

1st  Pupil Free Day 

4th School Closure Day/Show Day 

8th  Assembly  9.15am 

11th Festival of Music  

11h  Swimming Week R—5 

29th  Assembly  9.15am 

29th  Last Day of School 

        2pm Dismissal  

 

16th  OCTOBER  Term 4  1st day 
 

SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school 

office. Please contact us and we can 

send home an application with your child. 

If you have any queries regarding the 

forms please call or come into the front 

office and we can help you. 
 

PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments 

can be made over the phone to either 

Tracey or Chris eg OSHC, school fees, 

excursions  
 

OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7-8.30am 

After school care: 3-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  
 

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their 

classroom in the morning. If you have a 

current police check and would like to 

help in the canteen, please speak to Jo, 

our canteen manager 

 

Refugee Week: 

This week we acknowledge a large 

sector of our school community 

who have come to our school 

through different pathways but 

essentially have become part of 

‘Our Community’ after being 

refugees. Many, many Australians 

have or their predecessors have 

been refugees when coming to this 

great country. My grandparents 

were refugees from pre Second 

World War Germany before having 

the opportunity to settle here and 

raise a family without the fear of 

persecution. 

Staff undertook a refresher  on 

Tuesday night (at staff meeting) 

to assist us in understanding some 

of the hurdles some of our 

children face. On Friday we had an 

assembly with some special guests 

to commemorate this week. 

I am eternally thankful that we 

are a vibrant multi-cultural school 

(and country), because the 

advancements we have had as a 

nation have often been fuelled by 

the advancements brought to 

Australia from other cultures. 

AND THOSE WHO KNOW ME 

WELL KNOW HOW MUCH I 

ENJOY MY FOOD…...I LOVE THE 

DIVERSITY OF FOODS  THAT I 

AM NOW ABLE TO CONSUME!!! 

 

Early Pick Ups From Front Office: 

From time to time parents/

guardian need to pick their child 

up prior to school finish time for a 

multitude of reasons. To assist us 

with this it is important that you 

call us as soon as you know of your 

intent to do this. We can then 

expedite the process of locating 

and getting your child to the front 

office. The Admin Area of the 

school can be a very busy place at 

times and as such we would 

appreciate our assistance in 

making it a little ‘less busy’. 
 

 

 

Pupil Free and School Closure Days 

A reminder about these dates on the 

1st and 4th of September, there will 

be no school! 

 

Note:  1st September is a Pupil Free 

Day.  Please remember to make your 

bookings for OSHC if needed 

 

Important:  4th September is a 

School Closure Day.  Please remember 

the school won’t be open and OSHC 

isn’t available on this day.  

 

Earn & Learn  Points—Woolworths 

Don’t forget to collect your stickers 

when shopping at Woolworths and 

bring them into the front office.  

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal - Michael Clark, Deputy Principal - Richard Maynard,                                      

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, School Counsellor - Zoe  Wecker 

 

 

Reminder: Swimming for R—5 starts 11th September! 
Students will have 5 x 1 hour lessons for a total cost of 

$17.00. 

Please remember to return your Swimming 2017 forms and 

payments by Friday 1st September. 
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Clovelly Park Primary School Song 
Verse 1 

We’re off to a great start 

Learning with our head and heart 

We’ve got a little way to go 

But we’re learning all we need to know 

Verse 2 

We’re learning how to be a team 

Persistence as we build our dreams 

We learn responsibility 

Creating our community  

Pre Chorus 

Here you can be you 

And I can be me 

We may all be different 

But we’re a family 

Chorus 

We are the boys and the girls 

Who come from all over the world 

And we’re living and we’re working in harmony 

Showing all the world how it can be 

We are the boys and the girls 

Who come from all over the world 

And we’re living and we’re working in harmony 

Showing all the world how it can be 

Verse 3 

We’re growing in the best way 

With our friends beside us every day 

We show respect to everyone 

And don’t forget there’s lots of fun 

 

Pre Chorus 

Here you can be you 

And I can be me 

We may all be different 

But we’re a family 

Chorus 

We are the boys and the girls 

Who come from all over the world 

And we’re living and we’re working in harmony 

Showing all the world how it can be 

We are the boys and the girls 

Who come from all over the world 

And we’re living and we’re working in harmony 

Showing all the world how it can be 

Bridge 

Welcome, welcome (welcome) 

Welcome, welcome (welcome) 

Welcome, welcome 

To Clovelly Park Primary! 

Chorus 

We are the boys and the girls 

Who come from all over the world 

And we’re living and we’re working in harmony 

Showing all the world how it can be 

We are the boys and the girls 

Who come from all over the world 

And we’re living and we’re working in harmony 

Showing all the world how it can be 

 

Bridge 

Welcome, welcome (welcome) 

Welcome, welcome (welcome) 

Welcome, welcome 

To Clovelly Park Primary! 

 

Written By Robyn Habel and the children of Clovelly Park 

Primary School  © 2017  

 

________________________________________________ 

 

Park Holme Library Fun Book Club! We meet once a 

month after school on a Wednesday at the Park 

Holme Library.  Informal, informative and creative! The 

participants are given first dibs at browsing books, 

magazines, and DVDs just added to the collection. A 

great chance to meet and make new friends while 

we explore activities like journaling, writing 6-word 

stories or Creative Poetry. We also do a craft activity 

while we chat about latest trends in children’s 

literature. A wonderful opportunity to connect with 

others and relax after a school day! Snacks provided! 

 

When: Once a month on Wednesday, 3:30pm-

4 :30pm, th roughout the schoo l  te rm. 

W h e r e :  P a r k  H o l m e  L i b r a r y 

Bookings: FREE Bookings essential on 8375 6755 or 

L i b r a r y  O n l i n e  E v e n t  B o o k i n g s 
Dates: AUG16, SEPT 20, OCT 25, NOV 22, 13 DEC 2017 

HEALTHY EATING POLICY 
The Eat Well SA Healthy Eating Guidelines for SA 
School and Preschools (Healthy Eating 
Guidelines) promote a whole school approach to 

learning, health and wellbeing for students in relation 

to food and nutrition. These guidelines reflect and 

support a number of Commonwealth and state 

policies and were issued to all schools in 2004, providing 

a framework for planning strategies to ensure children 

and students learn about, experience and practise 

healthy eating. They reflect an understanding that 

effective learning about healthy eating must be 

supported in all aspects of the learning environment and 

for this reason, the guidelines apply to all learning 

programs and school settings such as the canteen and 

OSHC.  

At Clovelly Park PS, this means:  

‘Food and nutrition’ is taught in all classrooms as part of 

the Health and PE curriculum 

Food and beverages are not given as 

rewards or treats to students  

Some RED category choices (food and 

drinks which are highly processed, 

energy dense and nutrient poor) 

may be provided on a maximum of 

two occasions a term in certain 

situations, such as whole of 

school or class celebrations  

 

KIP  - Kids in programs 

Spare clothes / uniforms urgently needed!! 

We are urgently seeking size 6-10 boys and girls pants and 

leggings and size 10-12 jumpers.  Could anyone with spare 

clothes in these sizes please send them in to the school? 

Much   appreciated. Thanks! 

https://www.marion.sa.gov.au/page.aspx?a=1&c=30937
http://www.decd.sa.gov.au/eatwellsa/files/links/link_136830.pdf
http://www.decd.sa.gov.au/eatwellsa/files/links/link_136830.pdf
http://www.decd.sa.gov.au/eatwellsa/files/links/link_136830.pdf

